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1- START UP!

I hope that everyone had an amazing
summer! As the new school year begins,
clubs start meeting again. If anyone
needs any help with anything, please feel
free to contact me!

2- DIVISIONAL
DRIVE!

I would like to hit the ground running!
This year our divisional drive will be a
gift bag drive for children in foster care.
We decided at the division council
meeting that it would be best to raise
money and then buy the supplies in bulk.
I am asking every school to raise money
and sometime in December, I would talk
with each club and start the purchasing
for the supplies. We will then have a day
to get the bags together and deliver them
to the foster care agency/agencies to
distribute to the children. Please
introduce this plan to your clubs in your
upcoming meetings, come up with a plan
to raise money, and get the ball rolling!



The sooner each club starts raising the

money, the more money we can raise to ®
buy items for the children. Feel free to K E Y C L U B
email and text me with any questions

you may have!

3-CLUB S-IMPORTANT
OFFICERS! DATES!

[ am calling on all of the club officers to October 20, 2018-Dollywood Fall Rally,

Pigeon Forge, TN
(https://youtu.be/imlcul3wsV8)

stand up and speak out. I want to hear
your voices and your opinions. Your

ideas truly matter; the only way we can

grow and achieve more as a division is November 2-4, 2018- Kiwanis Family
through communication and working Conference Black Mountain, North
together. Please reach out to me and let’s Carolina

strike up a conversation. I can be reached

at Andrew(@ktkey.org (865)382-0899 or March 22-22,2019- KT Key Club
snapchat me at @AndrewMiller137, I District Convention, Franklin TN

am looking forward to what you guys
have to say.
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